
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

04 December 2020 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
CHRISTMAS CARDS 
 
If students are exchanging Christmas Cards or Gifts this year please ensure they are sent in no later than 
Friday 11th December. 
 
Before they are exchanged we will be sanitising the cards and gifts with a “fogging procedure” and 
incubating them for 72 hours in line with current guidelines. 
 
Please be aware that we cannot accept any cards or gifts brought into school after this date and they will 
be returned home with the student. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in these unprecedented times. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Juliet Morris 
HEAD OF SCHOOL 
 


